Criteria for Funding:   NGA - Development for Chairs Programme

All boards in England are eligible for funding for one place on the Development for Chairs programme, unless the board has received DfE funding for governance development within the last 12 months. The place can be taken up by the chair or another member of the board (e.g. the vice chair, and aspiring chair). There may be circumstances where a board which has received funding already would be eligible (e.g. the Chair attended funded training but has now left the board and the new Chair would like to complete the programme) – in these cases there is a section of the application form to explain the circumstances and we will make a case to the DfE. 
 
Additional funding for the Development for Boards programme is available for: 
-        any boards which govern MATs (including empty MATs) and;
-        any boards which govern more than one school (e.g. Federations) and; 
-        boards within the City of Bradford which govern schools which are Requires Improvement or Coasting 

This programme includes a place on the Development for Chairs programme (one place total), plus additional bespoke work with an NGA consultant. As before, the funding is only available to boards which have not already received funding within the last 12 months.  
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If any of governors are unsure if they have received previous DfE funding within the last 12 months I would advise that they apply and the DfE can check this for them. If they have any other questions please do feel free to direct them to us and we would be happy to answer any questions they have. 
 
 
Yolly Chegwidden
Training Services Manager
National Governance Association
36 Great Charles Street
Birmingham B3 3JY
0121 237 3780 (option 4)
www.nga.org.uk 
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